
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, January 15, 2024 
 

Dear Linden Families, 
 
Today, we honor the life and legacy of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. 
It is a significant day to take a moment and reflect on our 
responsibility as humans to serve others and promote peace.  
 
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. was a visionary leader who dedicated 
his life to fighting for equality, justice, and peace. His teachings 
inspire us all, reminding us to create a just and inclusive society. 
As we are reminded of his powerful words and actions, let us 
remember the importance of embracing diversity, fostering 
empathy, and promoting unity within our school and community. 
 
Let us continue to embrace our differences and celebrate our 
various backgrounds, cultures, and perspectives. By doing so, we 
create a more vital and more vibrant learning community and 
contribute to keeping his dream alive. 
 
I wish you all a peaceful and meaningful Martin Luther King holiday.  
 
Take care, 
 
Atiya Y. Perkins 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


